
BEV In Depth: Mines to Mobility Conference 2024
The 3rd BEV In-Depth: Mines to Mobility conference includes an opening dinner on May 29th and full day 
conference on May 30th, 2024 at Cambrian College of Applied Arts and Technology in Sudbury, Ontario.

This is an exceptional opportunity for businesses to showcase their brand to an audience of conference 
participants from Ontario and beyond.

Through innovative and eye-catching displays your business will get noticed. Your brand will be displayed 
across Cambrian College campus in the main plenary and breakout rooms.

As a sponsor, you will have the opportunity to share your company’s story and showcase your support for 
the critical minerals and battery electrical vehicle industry in Canada.

A limited number of sponsorship opportunities are available.

Sponsorship Opportunities
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Reception Conference 
Sponsor

Fireside 
Lounge

Full Conference Pass 3 2 1

Pre-event recognition

Logo on event materials (print and digital)  

Company logo on invitation  

Logo displayed on InvestSudbury.ca conference webpage   

Individual mentions on social media  

Mentions on social media   

On-site recognition

Reception on May 30 

Logo displayed on Fireside Lounge banner   

Logo included on the conference sponsors banner  

Company video displayed at the event (up to 60 seconds)  

Space for one (1) display pop-up banner in Fireside Lounge 

Display area in Fireside Lounge with one (1) high top table 
and two (2) chairs 

Post-event recognition

Logo on thank you email to guests   

Sponsorship Levels

Reception Sponsor $3,000 (1 available)
Conference Sponsor $2,500 (6 available)
Fireside Lounge Display $1,500 (6 available)

*Display must be approved by event organizers, who are available to help develop your plan and ideas.

Applications and inquiries can be directed to:
 

Scott Rennie
scott.rennie@greatersudbury.ca
705.919.0855

Elena Zabudskaya
elena.zabudskaya@greatersudbury.ca
705.919.4831

Applications will be reviewed on a first-come-first-serve basis. We are looking forward to working with you!
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